
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear IAEM Members: 
  
The International Association of Emergency Managers understands that members need 
their Association and its resources most during crises. IAEM will not abandon any 
emergency manager member because they have not had time to process an invoice for 
their membership dues. Members receive a 90-day grace period. If you need additional 
time, email sharon@iaem.com. 
  
We realize that people, businesses, and jurisdictions in the Southeast and Mid-Atlantic 
United States are grappling with Hurricane Helene’s impact. Moreover, many of you are 
fully engaged in the response. IAEM is here to support you.  
  
We applaud the work you are doing in your communities. Please let us know if there are 
additional ways we may serve you during these diMicult times. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Walter English, III, CEM, VaPEM 
IAEM-USA Treasurer 
  
Together, we are #IAEMStrong. 
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